
 
 
 
As announced at our Annual Conference on 23rd October 2015, I am pleased to advise 
that SCMA Rules Version 3 will come into force with effect from October 2015. Copies of 
the New Rules are now available free of charge from our office and a soft copy together 
with commentary is also available now on our revamped website. Please visit it at : 
http://www.scma.org.sg/rules.html  
 
To provide users, members and stakeholders with a better understanding of the new 
rules, I am pleased to advise that SCMA will be hosting a 30 min tea talk (free of charge) 
to explain the changes in detail. Everyone is welcome to register their interest to attend: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please R.S.V.P by latest 9th November 2015 to tammy@scma.org.sg 
 
I would appreciate it if you could kindly assist to circulate to your colleagues and 
contacts in the Legal and Maritime Community who are users of SCMA Rules.  
 
 
  
Lee Wai Pong  
Executive Director  
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